
ADDENDUM No. 2 
to 

Crook County Courthouse Electrical Upgrade 
Request for Proposals 

 
Date:  March 21, 2023 
 
Number of Previous Addenda:  One 
 
Revised Due Date for Proposals:  Wednesday, April 12, 2023 
 
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the 
Request for Proposal Documents for the Courthouse Electrical Upgrade project in Crook 
County, Oregon dated February 28, 2023, as fully and completely as if the same were 
fully set forth herein. 
 

1. The due date for Request for Proposal for Courthouse Electrical Upgrade will be 
delayed until Wednesday, April 12, 2023.  An addendum will be issued with a 
revised set of plans.  

 
All bidders will acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 2 in the 
Proposal or by submitting the Addendum with the bid package.  
 
Proposals submitted without acknowledgement or without this Addendum will be 
considered nonresponsive. 


